To
Mr. Saumyendra Kumar Bagchi
MUKTI(The NGO)

Sub:    Thanks Letter for Continuation of Financial Aid

Sir,
I’m Krishnakali Dalal, D/O – Mr. Syamal Kumar Dalal, resident of Vill+ P.O.+P.S.=Gosaba, South 24 Parganas, Pin-743370. Now I’m studying in B.Sc. nursing (in 3rd year) in College of Nursing, NRS Medical College and Hospital. And I am to inform you that my study is going on quite smoothly by your kind help. Now I’m very hopeful about my studies.  I can assure you that the financial and mental assistance from you and the organisation MUKTI will help me to reach my target. So I’m  grateful to you for this.

But Sir, due to COVID pandemic situation last year, our exam took place through online mode and it was delayed till May, 2021. That’s why I didn’t get the marksheet in my hand. As soon as I receive it I’ll surely send you. Thanking you.
                                                                                                                                       Yours truly,      
[bookmark: _GoBack] Date: 08.07.2021                                                                                                  Krishnakali Dalal                                                

